Mickelson Anastasia

From: Jan Roxburgh <hummingbirdzoo@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 17, 2015 11:47 AM

To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: Regarding SB 412

Dear Representative Mickelson,

| am writing to you because of my deep concerns regarding Senate Bill 412, that would allow Port of Portland and other
ports more freedom to dump contaminated dredge materials. Please do not give any exceptions to Oregon's solid waste
laws that would make it easier for ports to pollute our environment. We need more protections, not fewer, in beautiful
Oregon. We absolutely need DEQ's careful oversight, and to make sure that ports can't get around protective laws by
claiming the dumping is 'productive use'. Industrial pollution is industrial pollution, and dumping it will have effects on the
land, wildlife, water table/waterways and population. This is destructive, not productive. Please keep the protections in
place, do not dilute them, and please vote NO on SB 412.

Thank you so much for your time and attention, and dedication to Oregon.
Sincerely,
Jan Roxburgh

1503 N. Hayden Island Drive
Portland, OR 97217



